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Corporate ownership of healthcare will ALWAYS put profits ahead of patients. 

Physicians cannot be legally held to one standard while there are financial pressures 

on the medical decisions they are making - not without an overhaul of the legal 

system in this country and a comprehensive acceptance by society that not quite our 

best is still good enough. 


